
PLEASE FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK IF YOU DON'T
ALREADY. @FUSIONCHILDCARESERVICES

LAST DAY OF TERM

Please let us know if your child will NOT be
attending Fusion, we’re spending alot of time at
the end of the day phoning parents looking for

children. 

REGISTRATION 2024-2025
All Parents/carers will have received an email

28/06/2024 about allocation of places for
September. If you do not have an email please
message us. Parents to confirm spaces- Friday

28th June 2024 by 5:15pm by email.

 Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services
By phone: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail: admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

JUNE NEWSLETTER 2024
Keeping In Touch

GROVE SUMMER FETE

PRIDE

Pop along to The Grove’s Summer
Festival and say Hi to us at Fusion. -

Saturday 29th June. 2-4.30pm

As you know School finishes at 2pm on Friday 19th July, as it is the end of term.
Fusion will be operating from 2pm-5:15pm on this day. We will have our normal
session, still provide food and normal activities, just have longer to play. If you

would like your child/ren to attend Fusion for the extra hour and 15 mins then this
will automatically be charged as an extension session at £7.25 and will be sent as an

additional July invoice. Please let us know if your child/ren will/ will NOT be
attending, so we know wether to be expecting them

Have a look at the local Library for some
Book recommendations discussing

Pride.

ABSENCES

SURVEY
If you have a few minutes we would be very

grateful if you could complete this quick survey
for us.

http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Fusion-Childcare-Services-336628186355425
https://www.facebook.com/harpendenlibrary
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-tdhp547-rhFX-Z7WiCFEzUgDG5YOpA5Gq7KMJkfFFbS9Bg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-tdhp547-rhFX-Z7WiCFEzUgDG5YOpA5Gq7KMJkfFFbS9Bg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-tdhp547-rhFX-Z7WiCFEzUgDG5YOpA5Gq7KMJkfFFbS9Bg/viewform


ALANA
A Huge well done to Alana for
passing her Level 3 Early Years

Educator with a DISTINCTION! We
are very proud!

FOLLOWING ON FROM PRE-SCHOOLERS DOING AN
ACTIVTY AT FOREST SCHOOL THE CHILDREN HAVE

BEEN PRACTICING HAPA ZOME
HAPA ZOME, LITERALLY MEANING “LEAF DYE”,  IS
A JAPANESE PRINTMAKING TECHNIQUE THAT USES
THE NATURAL PIGMENTS IN LEAVES AND FLOWERS
TO PRODUCE SURPRISINGLY DETAILED PRINTS. IT
WAS DEVELOPED AND NAMED BY TEXTILE ARTIST

INDIA FLINT.

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO IN JUNE

JULY TOPICS

LETTER X AND Y
WIMBLEDON

CHOCOLATE DAY
FREE PLAY

WATER PLAY

FATHERS DAY

ACTIVITIES

UNDER THE SEA

ACTIVITIES


